Main Process Plant Building Controlled Deconstruction

Update
Week of November 14, 2022

Deconstruction - Extraction Chemical Room

The Department of Energy’s (DOE) West Valley Demonstration Project (WVDP) in New York has
started the deconstruction of the Extraction Chemical Room, after completing the teardown of
the Upper and Lower Warm Aisles. This work is part of the controlled deconstruction of the
Main Plant Process Building (MPPB). Once this work activity is completed, workers will start
removing Extraction Cell 1, Extraction Cell 2, and Extraction Cell 3.




